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Welcome to the 2021 SCLA Annual Conference edition of the South Carolina Libraries. As you 

listen and read the news from across the country, you will see so many librarians uniting to support their 

patrons in so many ways. Although you may not be making headlines, we know you are doing amazing 

projects within your libraries and communities. This issue of South Carolina Libraries highlights many of 

the projects, research, and programs that have been happening during these challenging times. This 

issue is filled with proceedings from the 2021 SCLA Annual Conference. We encourage you to explore 

what your fellow librarians shared about what they are doing right here in South Carolina.  

In the spirit of taking a pause, take a little time for some reflection about your experiences and 

work over the previous few months and consider your goals for the upcoming months. We would love to 

hear your voices in the pages of South Carolina Libraries. Consider sharing your research and news in the 

upcoming fall issue. Do you have a research idea that you would like to collaborate on with others from 

around the state? Reach out to us by simply completing this form and we can try to make some 

connections. We would love to hear your voices in the pages of South Carolina Libraries.  

 

April Akins & Megan Palmer, Co-Editors 
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